
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Amara 
Water: Conan 
Air: Jack 
Fire: Lucy 
 

Class of the Week 
Water 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Summer 2 
10th June 2024 

- 
26th July 2024 

 

Let Your Light Shine 
Assembly 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Friday 26th July 2024 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates from 

home. 
 

SWIMMING 
 
 
 

Air Class don’t forget your 
swimming kit! 

Last lesson this week:  
23rd July 2024 

 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

Whole School: 95.3% 
Earth: 96.6% 
Water: 96.7% 

Air:  94.6% 

Fire: 95% 
 

 

 
Sunflower Update 

Current leaders 
AIR 

 
REMINDER 

Please label all items of clothing 

so we can return them to the 

correct child if they are removed 

and mislaid.  

SPORTS DAY 

NEW DATE 

Tuesday 9th July - 1:30pm (Weather dependent) 

Due to the Olympics taking place this year, we are theming our sports day around this. 

Children have randomly been placed in 5 teams; each one named after one of the Olympic rings. Each ring is a 

different colour and represents one of the five most populated continents of the world. 

Blue - Oceania      Black – Europe       Red – The Americas       Yellow – Africa      Green - Asia 

Class teachers will inform you of the colour for your child. Please provide a t-shirt in that colour for your child to 

wear.  

All welcome to watch. 

Dates for July 

4.7.24 New intake taster session 
1.30 -3pm 

4.4.24 New parents meeting 
3.15pm 

4.7.24 Y6 induction (All schools) 

5.7.24 Y6 induction 
Longdendale/Rayner 

9.7.24 SATS Results 

10.7 24 Y6 Chester Cathedral  
Leavers Service (More info to 
follow) 

24.7.24 Achievement Afternoon 
(details to follow) 

26.7.24 Leavers parents assembly 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Cook4Life 

We have the opportunity for up to 5 families to take part in the Tameside Active Cook4Life course. This is a 

3week programme which develops skills and confidence in preparing and cooking meals, whilst encouraging 

making healthy choices.  

The course is delivered virtually. The Children’s Nutrition Team will deliver all food and resources directly to 
school for children to take home and they will engage with families through phone calls and questionnaires. 

This is a great opportunity. Please contact the school office if you are interested in putting your name down 

to take part in this course.  


